
USFS  working  to  stabilize
Upper Truckee River
Damage  from  last  winter  has  forced  the  Lake  Tahoe  Basin
Management Unit to stabilize the Upper Truckee River project
near Lake Tahoe Airport.

Work began in August on the airport side of the new river
channel and will continue on the neighborhood side of the
river starting Sept. 11. It should be finished by the end of
the month.

Heavy equipment will be brought in to complete the work. This
will impact neighborhood trails in the meadow and neighborhood
access routes.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/09/usfs-working-stabilize-upper-truckee-river/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/09/usfs-working-stabilize-upper-truckee-river/

